
Embassy of Japan in Timor-Leste

Japanese Government Scholarship for 2016

The Embassy of Japan in Timor-Leste welcomes the applications from nationals of Timor-Leste 
who wish to study in Japan. There are three different programs available for those who just 
graduated from Senior High School this year. Please see below for the details of each program. The 
deadline of submitting applications to the Embassy of Japan in Dili is June 5, 2015.

1. Undergraduate Students
 Applicants generally must have been born between April 2, 1994 and April 1, 1999.
 Applicants must have completed a 12-year school curriculum (high school graduates)
 The duration of the scholarship is five years including one-year Japanese language 

training course.
2. College of Technology Students

 Applicants generally must have been born between April 2, 1994 and April 1, 1999.
 Applicants must have completed a 12-year school curriculum (high school graduates)
 The duration of the scholarship is four years including one-year Japanese language 

training course
 The fields of study have to be one of the various fields of engineering.

3. Specialized Training College Students
 Applicants generally must have been born between April 2, 1994 and April 1, 1999.
 Applicants must have completed a 12-year school curriculum (high school graduates)
 The duration of the scholarship is three years including one-year Japanese language 

training course
 The fields of study have to be chosen from technology, personal care and nutrition, 

education and welfare, business and others. The main purpose of specialized training 
college is to teach vocational skills.

If you are interested, please come pick up the documents at the Embassy of Japan and read carefully 
the detailed information on the application guideline. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Japanese Embassy at 332-3131 or gama.marlina@di.mofa.go.jp


